GRARIDGE CORPORATION

IBEX BUILDING POST OFFICE BOX 752
BRECKENRIDGE, TEXAS

Mey 5, 1960 BRIl A S g

Mr. M.L. Armstrong, Supervisor
District No. 2

0il Conservation Commission
321 Carper Building

Artesia, New Mexico

In Re: Resler-Yates State
Well No. 34,Unit H
Sec. 29 -1835-28E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Armstrong:

We have reference to your letter dated May 2, 1960, con-
cerning the present status of the above capticned well.

Please be advised that part of the field reports covering
the operations performed in re-completing this well have
apparently been misplaced. We will file Form C-103 in
the next few days indicating all work performed in re-
completing this well.

Yours very truly,

Charles W. Smith
CWS:vl

ce: Graham Office



